
                   THANKS TO ALL WHO SUPPORTED OUR MUSEUM THIS YEAR


January 1st ushers in a new year of positive hope and renewal for our Texada Museum and 
Archives.


We have been honoured by the wonderful response from the community and summer visitors 
alike who have found the museum to be “the best little museum on the coast.”  


We are working on new concepts to help bring Texada’s history to life.  Plans are being made 
to utilize the last room to provide new display areas which will necessitate reorganizing our col-
lection.


All work is done by dedicated volunteers who have to reorganize their personal lives according-
ly.  Thank you all!


Our archives are so full of gratefully-accepted donations of historical artifacts that we, unfortu-
nately, have to refuse any more for the time being.  The only exceptions are historical records 
(papers, memoirs, letters, etc) - they don’t take up much space in our archive room! - and 
unique items that are important to Texada’s history.


Looking forward to seeing you again this winter and spring.


WINTER OPENING HOURS are, as usual,  Wednesday mornings 10am to 12 noon.


Have a wonderful New Year!



